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                                        Friday, September 16,  2022

READING:  This week we learned the sounds for and how to write the letters c and o.  We also learned the sight word see.  Next week we will be adding the letters a and g and the sight word I. We continue to practice reading color words as well.  

MATH:  In Math we spent more time identifying, counting to and writing the numbers 0 to 5. Writing the numbers seems to be the hard part. Any extra practice at home would be appreciated! We continue to practice our calendar skills and oral counting daily. Next week we will begin a unit on patterns.

NEEDS: Please remember to send a small snack in with your child for the afternoon.

September 28th will be an Early Release day and no school on September 29th because of Parent/Teacher Conferences. September 30th will be a regular school day.





